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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF BATAC

. KAG4
Noas?

Advisory No.?# s. 2024

In compliance with De}!ﬁ‘cﬁﬁ"agr‘(DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)
POLE VAULT SPORTS CLINIC

The Provincial Government of Ilocos Norte and Mr. Ernest John Obiena will
conduct Pole Vault Sports Clinic on December 6 to 9, 2024, at the Ferdinand E.
Marcos Memorial Stadium, Laoag City.

Relative to this, school heads are encouraged to send interested athletes to
join the aforementioned activity.

Please be reminded that attendance to the activity shall be voluntary in nature
and shall be subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd
Order No. 9, s. 2005.

For further discussion or clarification, you may contact Mr. Faivo Bartolome,
Sports Development Consultant, by phone at 09062640915 or email at
ilocosnortesportsdevelopment@yahoo.com

Attached is the invitation for reference.

For information and guidance.
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City of Batac, llocos Norte
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Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF ILOCOS NORTE

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Matthew J. Marcos Manotoc
Governor

December 2, 2024

Dr. ANSELMO R. ALUDINO

Schools Division Superintendent

Department of Education-Division of Batac City
City of Batac, llocos Norte

Dear Dr. Aludino,

May we first take this opportunity to thank you for your efforts toward inclusive and
sustainable development in our Province.

We are writing invite the athletes of the Schools Division of Batac City, within the ages of
10 to 17 years old to attend the Pole Vault Sports Clinic, organized by Mr. Ernest John
Obiena and the Provincial Government of llocos Norte, on December 6 to 9, 2024, at the
Ferdinand E. Marcos Memorial Stadium.

For coordination and inquiries, your personnel may contact Mr. Faivo Bartolome, Sports
Development Consultant, by phone at 0906 264 0915 or by email at
ilocosnortesportsdevelopment@yahoo.com.

| deeply appreciate your continued support of the good people of llocos Norte and rest
assured, | stand firmly behind you and your initiatives. Thank you and | send my best
regards. For the people of llocos Norte, | remain...

Sincerely,

@

Provincial Capitol, Barangay 10, J. P. Rizal St,, Laoag City 2900

Tel. No.: (077) 772-1212 loc 130-131 r

Fax No.: (077) 770-3966 'n dangbiag  TT8
Email: matt@ilocosnorte.gov.ph ;

Facebook: Matthew Marcos Manotoc
Website: www.ilocosnorte.gov.ph



